Parent Teacher Organization (PTO)

Welcome to Williams Elementary! We are very excited to have you join our Williams' family for the upcoming 21-22 school year. Our PTO plans several fun activities throughout the year and would love for you to get involved: If you would like to volunteer at any of our events, please sign up at Kindergarten Registration or Back to School Night in August. Monthly meetings are held the first Tuesday of each month. This is a great way to learn about upcoming events and how you can get involved. Please take time to "like" our Williams Elementary Facebook page. Again, welcome to Williams and we look forward to meeting you!!

School Advisory Council (SAC)

All schools have a School Advisory Council (SAC). This is a group of representatives who meet to discuss school issues and participate in the school improvement process. There is representation from staff and parents/guardians with at least 51% of the composition being parents/guardians. SAC Meetings are held monthly, the first Tuesday of each month, the same evenings as our PTO. This group will serve in many important ways in providing direction for our school and School Improvement Plan (SIP) budget. If you are interested in working with this group, please contact the office staff or Administration at (941) 776-4040.